
Hello Parents, Guardians, and Seniors of the Class of 2024,

At the end of August, we communicated exciting fall events for seniors! We have one major event 
remaining for seniors for this semester, so we wanted to remind you of that, along with some other 
important and updated information.

Dues: Dues cover all graduation related expenses and senior events. They DO NOT cover Prom, any 
sorts of pictures, a yearbook, or any additional items you may want to buy to commemorate this year. 
Dues can be paid HERE

● $145 through 12/31 (Time is running out for this lowest price!)
● $165 from 1/1/24 through 2/29/24 (leap year) (Dues paid by 2/29/24 will also include a

Tshirt)
● $165 plus a $20 Scholastic Images late fee starting 3/1/24
● Any dues paid starting 4/15/24 will also include a Scholastic Images $15 shipping fee,

since this will be too late to include in the mass cap and gown delivery and pick up on
4/15/24

December 1st: Holiday Sweater Contest and Breakfast
● Time: 6:30am
● Papa Jacks Cinnamon Rolls and Coffee/Hot Chocolate will be provided
● Location: Commons
● Seniors should find their ugliest/coolest/best holiday sweater and wear it to school that

day. Additionally, a grab and go style breakfast will also be served. There will also be a
photo area complete with props!

● Students who wish to participate in the competition should take a photo of themselves
wearing the sweater AT SCHOOL (use the photo set in the Commons if you want) and
submit their entry by direct messaging (DM-ing) the senior Instagram account
(mill_creek_seniors). Be sure to provide your name, especially if your account handle
does not make it clear. As a reminder, Mr. Holbrook runs this account, so your photo will
ONLY be used for the competition. A Google form will be shared the following week with
the photos for seniors to vote on the winners! Prizes will be provided to the winners!

● The week of November 27th, and prior to the event, seniors will receive TWO tickets, one
for the cinnamon roll and one for the beverage. They will get these in their Language Arts
class. Students without a Language Arts class can report to Mrs. Summerlin in A104
either before or after school or during class changes to receive their tickets.

● If you have signed up to volunteer, we will reach out separately to you with some
additional reminders.

As always, the Senior Sponsors are grateful for your support. While we will still communicate with you via 
email, you are encouraged to follow us on Instagram at mill_creek_seniors for additional reminders 
and information. Please email Jody Gross @ jody.gross@gcpsk12.org with any questions. We are excited 
about this year’s senior events and look forward to working with all of you for the remainder of your 
student’s high school experience.

Sincerely,
Mill Creek Senior Sponsors
Jody Gross, Andrew Holbrook, and Elizabeth Summerlin


